
GARLINGE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 
 

YEAR 5 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Over the next two weeks, leading up to Christmas, there may be opportunities for the children to watch Christmas films.  
 

As some of these films may be rated PG, we felt it necessary to make you aware of this and we would be grateful if you 
could advise your child’s teacher if you have any objections to your child watching a PG rated film.  
 

If you have any queries do come and speak to one of us. 
 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Greenfield       Miss Keohane     Miss Hatcher      Miss Hawtin 
Year 5 Teachers 
 


